
ATTORNEY GENERAL 

qaartnteut IIf eljuotia 
past-14%ton 

AUG 4 )/U 

Bernard Fetsterwald, Jr.
, Esq. 

Fensterwald and Ohlhause
n 

927 Fifteenth Street, N.
W. 

Washington, D. C. 20005
 

: Your client--James Ear
l Ray  

Dear Mr. gensterwald: 

In your letter of July 7
, 1970, to the 

Attorney General, you re
quested copies of certai

n 

correspondence in the ab
ove-captioned matter. 

Please be advised that t
he Department of 

Justice still has a pend
ing prosecutive interest

 

in this c4se and, theref
ore, we are unable to fu

rnish 

you with any of the material from our file
s at this 

time. 

erely, 

L 4-1-2A. 	,-IcAA-e-it- 

jERRq- 	LEONARD 

Assistant Attorney Gener
al 

Civil Rights Division 


